Academic Policies and Curriculum Committee
6/2/2014

Present: Lee Cheek, Randy Carter, Tim Goodman, Ken Homer, Da'mon Andrews, Bob Brown
Absent: Carmine Palumbo, Austin Fultz, Marco
The minutes of the March 6, 2014 meeting of the APCC were approved as read.

The Committee considered and approved scores to be used for acceptance of CLEP, IB, and AP credit.
The scores used by Georgia Southern University were adopted with some minor adjustments in titles of
tests.

Dr. Goodman presented a proposal to change our statement on Professional Development funding in
the current Faculty Handbook. A motion was made and passed to approve the recommended policy . It
will be placed in the Handbook if approved by the Faculty Senate.

The next meeting will take place in July to give time to send recommendations to the Faculty Senate.



